
Our school has strong links with St. 

Michael's Parish Church which is just 

down the road from us. 

 

We visit St. Michael's regularly for many 

different reasons:- 

 We worship there, singing songs and 

saying prayers; 

 We celebrate special events there such as Harvest, Christmas, Lent, Easter and our very special   

Leavers’ Service; 

 We learn about Christian traditions as part of our RE lessons; 

 And we use the Church building to inspire our art; to make maths real and when we are being history 

detectives too! 

 

Our Vicar, Reverend Paul Scott and 

other members of our Church family 

come into school to visit us too. 

On Thursday’s, we enjoy Visitor 

Worship when a range of visitors from 

different backgrounds lead our worship.  

Children and their families are invited 

to take part in class Eucharist at the 

church during the school year and 

Eucharist is held in school every term. 


